
 

10th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
To support with our Geography Topic - Journeys of food, we would like to visit our local Stockport 
Market on Friday 20th May 2022.   
 
Each class in Key Stage One will walk to the market with their Class Teacher and Teaching Assistants.  
During the visit, we will be looking at a variety of different stalls and we will have the chance to speak 
to local traders about different foods and their journeys. 
 
Please could we ask that each child brings a £1 contribution for each class to taste a selection of 
produce which will be bought from the market. 
 
On this day, children need to wear their school uniform, their school shoes and an appropriate coat 
for the weather. 
 
If you have any questions about the visit, please contact Miss Brierley or Mrs Sweeney on ClassDojo. 
 
Thank you for your continuous support, we look forward to our Geography trip! 
 
KS1 Team 
 


